
JHF joined the inaugural ISMMA meeting and attended the Affordable Housing 
Conference held in Kuala Lumpur, the Republic of Malaysia 

 
Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) joined the inaugural International Secondary 
Mortgage Market Association (“ISMMA”) meeting held on April 1, 2019 and attended the 
conference “Constructing and Financing Affordable Housing Across Asia” held between April 
2 and April 3, 2019 in Kuala Lumpur, the Republic of Malaysia. 
 
At the ISMMA meeting, JHF shared information on JHF’s first Green Bond issuance in 
January 2019, which became the first Green Bond issuance in Japan to finance housing 
loans applicable to energy efficient houses. 
 

 


